
They say adversity builds character and, if that is true, by now most of us have plenty of character and 
could use a little less adversity. COVID-19 and now the great winter storm of 2021 have tested most of us. 
I am proud of the helpfulness and goodwill I have seen displayed by most in the DFW area.

For those of you who have lost family or friends to the pandemic or suffered through the cold without 
electricity and water, I hope you are comforted in knowing you have friends who care for you.

Henry Ford said, “When everything seems to be going against you, remember that the airplane takes off 
against the wind, not with it.”

Through it all, FEI Dallas remains strong and will continue to offer in-person and virtual meeting options 
so that you can choose the setting that is right for you. 

Our sponsors have been great and continue to support us through it all. Please remember to thank them 
when you see them and always give them a chance to earn your business. 

Thank you for your continued participation and support!

Ron Rushing
FEI Dallas Chapter President




